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My husband and I love to eat wild rice. Not store bought but the real stuff! So for personal reasons I
want the MPCA to enforce the wild rice sulfate standard. As a former social studies teacher for 30
years, I also recognize the need to protect and honor the treaty rights for the Anishinaabe. And, of
course, for our progeny we must protect Minnesota's clean waters, health and promote
environmental justice. Please do the right thing!


